
   
      

 
    

     
 

             
               

             
             

              
              

 
 

Government of Tripura 
Directorate of Information & Cultural Affairs 

S-8937 
Agartala, 28th January, 2022 

Street drama in Sadar sub-division 

With the initiative of Information & Cultural Affairs department, street drama is being 
performed in different areas of the Sadar sub-division for the month of January. Street drama 
was performed at Anandnagar, Pratapgarh, Aralia, Chandrapur markets on January 7 and at 
Camper Bazar, Badharghat, Amtali markets on January 16. The artistes through street dramas 
are spreading awareness on Covid-19 and on getting vaccinated. The street drama will next 
be performed on January 29 at Battala, Ushabazar, GB Bazar, Cooperative and Natun Nagar 
bazar. 
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